
 

 

 
 
 
17 October 2011 
 
 
 
 
Ian Farrelly 
ROBERTSON+MARKS ARCHITECTS PTY LTD  
 
 
Dear Ian, 
 
 
Subject: Meadowbank Precinct Master Plan, Shepherd’s Bay 
Design Changes October 2011 
 
Following our recent correspondence, we provide this letter in relation to the recent 
changes to the Meadowbank Precinct Master Plan, Shepherd’s Bay.  We have concluded 
that the proposed changes will not affect our previous report titled “Shepherds Bay 
Interpretation Strategy - 2010.”. 
 
Our interpretation strategy focuses on a range of potential interpretations that your firm 
could employ in all future designs in respect of the primary historical themes that we 
have identified and, as such, will still apply to the Masterplan Development despite the 
changes to buildings heights, densities and locations. 
 
We would be more than happy to discuss this further, if required, and can be contacted 
via the details provided herewith. 
 
Regards, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Paul Rappoport B. Arch., AIA, MURP, M. ICOMOS 
Registered Architect No. 5741 - NSW Architects Registration Board  
Masters of Urban & Regional Planning (Hons) - MURP 
Member of Society of Architectural Historians - SAHANZ 
Member of  Australia ICOMOS - MICOMOS 
Member of International Planning History Society - IPHS 
Member of International Scientific Committee on Intangible Cultural Heritage - ICICH 
Member of Interpretation Australia - IA 
PhD Candidate UNSW - Faculty of the Built Environment 
 
 


